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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Presentation of Credentials 
 

Belmopan. September 15, 2020. 4:30 p.m. 
 
Today, September 15th, three ambassadors virtually presented 
their credentials to the Governor General H.E. Sir Colville Young. 
 
Presenting their letters of credence to the Governor General were H.E. Mr. 
César F. González Hernandez, Non-Resident Ambassador of Colombia to 
Belize; H.E. Mr. Luigi de Chiara, Non-Resident Ambassador of Italy to Belize; 
and H.E. Ms. Päivi Pohjanheimo, Non-Resident Ambassador of Finland to 
Belize. The Governor General graciously accepted the ambassadors’ 
credentials and expressed his hope that they may one day soon be able to 
come to Belize.   
 
The ambassadors thanked the Governor General for the acceptance and 
conveyed on behalf of their respective countries the intentions of strengthening 
diplomatic relations with Belize, even amidst the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Ends 
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